
Snow Road Snowmobile Club (SRSC)
2006/2007 Season Newsletter

This year, we are celebrating our 30th Anniversary.  We are planning a “Meet and Greet” 
Sunday December 3rd 2006, at 4:30 p.m. followed by a potluck dinner.  We would like to extend 
invitations to all of our previous executive, members and associates over the past 30 years. We 

hope to see you there. Everyone Welcome.
We will be continuing with our hearty Saturday morning breakfasts. The canteen will be open 
Saturdays and Sundays 10:00 to 3:00 during the winter season. These fundraisers are our main 
source of funds, allowing us to keep the heat and lights on, the water running washrooms working 
and parking lot ploughed for all to enjoy. All events are held at the SRSC Clubhouse. Everyone is 
welcome. Ideas, suggestions and help are always welcome. We appreciate your support

 The following is our breakfast schedule (from 8:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m.) for this year:

October 28, 2006 November 11, 2006
November 25, 2006 January 6, 2006
January 20, 2006 February 3, 2006
February 17, 2006 March 3, 2006

March 17, 2006

General meetings are scheduled for: @ 7:30 p.m.

November 24, 2006 January 26, 2006
March 30 AGM  - May 25

 

If you would like regular email notices about our events, please advise Lyle Conroy of your email 
address. Hope to see you at our clubhouse throughout the winter and feel free to contact us 
anytime!

Happy sledding from the SRSC Volunteer Team

For more information about any of the events or questions for SRSC please contact:

Ruth Wark; President - morewark@sympatico.ca – 613-278-0477
Alice Gilchrist; Vice-President  - agilchristree@sympatico.ca – 613-489-3382
Karen Lindop-Beckwith; Treasurer – jokarbeckwith@sympatico.ca 
Lyle Conroy; Secretary - junelyle@sympatico.ca – 613-267-2283
Events Committee; - Betty Windsor, Lorie Ryder, Gwen Everson, Lillian Antoine

FLAGS – (Firefighters Ladies Auxiliary Group Services) will be holding the Annual
Hunter’s Supper Friday, November 10th at 5 – 7 p.m. Held at the Snow Road Snowmobile 
Clubhouse. Proceeds in support of Snow Road Fire Department.
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